Minutes of FODAC Committee Meeting held on 22nd May 2012 
Present: Chris H, Chris M, Graham, Pete, Jim, Jacqui, Frank, Fiona, Wendy & Mike. Apologies: Dave 
1) Minutes & Matters Arising from meeting held on 20th March.
Signs & Trophy cabinet.  The new signs are finished and are being stored by the manufacturer until the hut is painted.  Mark Matthews & Mike M are liaising over getting it done.  All agreed that it needed to be completed by the 30th Anniversary (July 15th). 
Hammer cage – at the school. Still waiting for a suitable location. 
Mallards Pike Relay. Terrible weather, but thanks to Pete, Jacqui et al for organising it.  Everyone felt that it was worth doing again next year.  Will have made a small loss. 
High Jump mat – ordered. 
The recent “Come & Try Day” was very successful.  
2)       AGM – Although the attendance was disappointing, the consensus was that we had advertised it sufficiently and that if people didn’t turn up it indicated that it was a contented club! 
3)       Membership Report Frank reported that ¾ of the membership had now renewed. Frank will email a current list to committee members & coaches so we can comment on whether or not people are still attending sessions or would appear to have left.
 4)       Treasurer’s Report Wendy has invested £15K in a fixed term account with Lloyds TSB until April 2013 at 2% interest.   Not many banks are interested in Club accounts, so not a lot of choice.   Money In: £1885.72  Money Out: £2008.84 
5) Mallards Pike Race 13th June.  Jacqui has it all organised but can no longer attend in person.  Chris H is now race Director!   THERE WILL BE A MINI COMMITTEE MEETING ON THURSDAY 7TH JUNE AT THE WHITE HORSE, SOUDLEY AT 8PM TO DISCUSS THE MALLARDS PIKE RACE, THE ANNIVERSARY (COMMUNITY GAMES) & THE GREAT OAKS GALLOP. 
6) 30th AnniversaryJacqui to approach Heart Radio to see if they can attend.  Frank to “borrow” a PA system.
Frank & Wendy to investigate whether a local scout group can provide burgers.
Do we want an ice cream van to attend?  
Suggestions? We need a timetable of events and locations for the various events taking place. Suggestions so far include:
 Mile Race  (£1 entry fee suggested)
Beat the Bolt
Leap over Lynn
Out Throw Tessa 
Quad Kids for the Juniors (Pete C to organise) 
First Aid cover?  Has this been arranged?
Insurance? Has this been arranged? 
Prizes?  Certificates?   
A lot of question marks, hence the need for the additional meeting on the 7th. 
7) Great Oaks Gallop 5K.  Jacqui to forward me the entry form so I can email the local clubs. Chris H is to contact Great Oaks re banners, advertising, marshals etc.
 8) Coaches Meeting.  Pete is trying to co-ordinate!  Walter is very keen to get a Senior meeting also arranged. 
9) Juniors Report.  The FODAC juniors did really well at the recent County Championships netting 34 medals! 
10) AOB There was a suggestion to investigate setting up a Coleford Town Run marking the route on convenient lamp posts. Poor Frank was volunteered to try and find out who we need to get permission from! 
Website: Chris M is updating – many thanks.
Need an advert for time keepers, coaches etc. Pete to prepare & email to Chris. 
Club Kit. We need a stock take before we can get Ann to order up any more kit. Graham will check on the Junior shirts.
 11) Date of Next Meeting.  7th June (Soudley) & the 26th June (The Foresters)
